
  
 

Hello dear ladies.  

 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of July. We had a very informative time with Angie 

King at our last meeting. Without a doubt, Angie is a very hard working State Representative 

and we are lucky to have her working hard for us. 

 

 I want to remind everyone that we will not be meeting in August, so that you can enjoy the 

fair. Please stop by the Republican tent and sign up to volunteer to work at the tent.  

 

God's blessings to each of you. 

 

Robyn L. Whitaker, President 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Upcoming Programs ─  
 

 

August ─ No Meeting 
September 9 ─ Candidates for November election 

 
October 14 ─ Mark Pohl, (The Pohl Group - unconfirmed) 

November 11 ─ Paul Schlechty (Elections—unconfirmed) 

December  9 ─ Christmas Celebration 

 Public Invited - Bring a Friend! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NO 
MEETING 

IN 
AUGUST 

(Next meeting 
 will be 

September 9) 


